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NOTICE

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working on Representative Democracy hereby wishes to remind the members of this Working Group that the purpose of the meeting scheduled for Tuesday, February 19, 2002 at 2:30 p.m. in the Simon Bolivar Room, is to receive comments from members on document CP/CAJP-1860/02 corr. 1 y CP/CAJP-1861/02.

These documents having been previously distributed, the distinguished Working Group members are respectfully requested to bring their copies of the document with them to that meeting.
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